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Question: 

Has the Department made any changes to its Fraud Control Framework arising from alleged 

identity thefts?  

 

Answer:  

The Department of Human Services has in place controls to safeguard customer identity and 

to identify potential identity theft.  These controls are reviewed regularly as part of the 

Department’s fraud control management, and amended as required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


